
Submitter: Nancy Thornton 

On Behalf Of: HB3489 

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3489 

I  am opposed to HB3489   

Oregon Forrest Resources Institute is necessary to help the public understand our 

forests and the efforts that go into its management. 

 

The American Tree Farm system is certifies  good forest practices.  Its members 

should get a tax break. 

 

Forestry is a long term commitment.  It should be encourage -- no over- taxed. 

 

Sincerely   Nancy Thornton --  We've been managing and growing trees for over 90 

years. 


